

February NEWSLETTER



SUPPORTING HEART HEALTH

Staff dressed in red to raise awareness.

At our new weekly Marketing Meet Ups, a meeting where staff are encouraged to bring fresh ideas to the Marketing Department, it was brought to our attention that National Wear Red Day was coming up! On Friday, February 7, 2020 the credit union was painted red to help raise awareness for cardiovascular disease. We were able to donate \$70 to the Wear Red & Give charity.

STASH. EARN. CASH.

NEW SAVINGS PROGRAM

Use your LFCU Debit Card to start saving.

Soon your debit card purchases will automatically save your change to the nearest dollar and that extra change is stashed into a NEW Stash Savings Account, earning you 5% APR! Have you been trying to start a savings fund but keep falling short? This will be an easy way to get started and you don't have to do anything different - just use your LFCU Debit Card! More details coming soon.









RANDOM ACTS OF KINDNESS

Spreading the love throughout our community.

Another day we celebrated in February was Random Acts of Kindness Day on Monday, February 17, 2020! We kicked off the day by paying for customer's morning Cup of Joe at The Grind Coffee House and then delivered fresh baked muffins to our neighboring businesses to thank them for doing business in our community. Last but not least, we hopped on the Transit to surprise patrons with a free ride!

Read more on our blog...

TRICKS TO BE **COMPUTER SAVVY**

Computer skills could be the one thing that's holding you back from signing up for online banking or downloading the app. Click to read our tricks!

YEAR 2 AT THE GRIND **COFFEE HOUSE**

The Grind Coffee House has kicked off its second school year as a fully functioning business! Read more online about what they're up to.

WAYS TO SAVE FOR RETIREMENT

It's never too early to plan for your retirement. We have five helpful tips to make saving for your retirement as easy as possible. Click to read more!

GRIND EDUCATION AWARD WINNERS ANNOUNCED

Follow us on 🚹 🎯 💟 🖸









For the 2019-20 Education Awards, The Grind Coffee House received 14 eligible applications. The Grind uses scoring criteria to determine which projects to fund. The criteria are based on how many hours the applicant has volunteered at The Grind, how educational the project request is, and how many students it will impact. Based on these scores, we were able to fund 11 projects, totaling \$5,466.06. This funding comes from the retained earnings from the previous year.

Congratulations to the below recipients and their projects!

Vicky Chase; Divergent Book Series (\$271.00) Jenna Bradshaw; Calculators (\$420.00) Jane Bolm; Stand-Up Desks (\$510.00) Elisha Dougherty; Books (\$167.19)

Laurel Ashbrook; Online Accounting Program (\$800.00)

Jennifer Boyle; Sensory Pathway (\$1,000.00)

Katie LaMuth; Math, Writing, Alphabet Activities (\$277.87)

Janelle Dalgord; Market Day Project (\$300.00)

Jennifer Boyle; One School, One Book Family Literacy Program (\$1,000)

Cheryl Demers; 2020 Summer Reading Camp (\$450) John Ziemba; Gearboxes for Robotics: Fully fund (\$270.00)











MORTGAGE RATES are falling

CLICK HERE

Refinancing your current mortgage does more than just save you money. When financing at LFCU, your money goes further and helps grow your local economy. Keep it local and get started today!

*Published rates effective 01/24/2020 and is the lowest possible rate. Actual rate may be higher based on borrowers credit score, ability to repay, and term. Rates shown are an example and do not qualify as an offer. APR is based on \$100,000.00 loan, at 2.99%, for 120 months. Actual APR may be higher.